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2 messages

Ann Machado <amachado@portlandmaine.gov> Wed, Feb 15, 2017 at 9:03 AM
To: atucker@greaterportlandhealth.org

Ann -

| have started my zoning review for the permit but | need more information before | can sign off.

I need to know which wall of the building the sign is going on. | also need to know if there is already a sign on the wall
where this sign is going. Finally | need to know the dimensions of the wall (length and height) because a sign can only
cover 5% of the wall.

Please send this information directly to me.

Thank you.

Ann

Ann Machado

Zoning Administrator

Permitting and Inspections Department

City of Portland, Maine
(207) 874-8709

Ann Tucker <ATucker@greaterportlandhealth.org> Fri, Feb 17, 2017 at 2:00 PM
To: Ann Machado <amachado@portlandmaine.gov>

Ann,

The wall facing the parking lot on the corner of Deering and Park Avenue. There was a sign in the same location that
was taken down for the new siding that was just added (the old sign is still onsite). | am getting the measurements of
the wall and will send them over on Monday am.

Thank you for your help.

Have a nice weekend,

Ann

Ann Tucker

Chief Financial Officer

https://mail.google.com/mail/?ui=28&ik=12ff7e0b78&view=pt&search=inbox&th=15a42159acf275338&simI|=15a42159acf27533&sim|=15a4d72345d0b75¢c
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PRIVACY NOTICE

This message, together with any attachments, is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is
addressed. It may contain information that is confidential and prohibited from disclosure. If you are not the intended
recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination or copying of this message or any attachment is strictly
prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please notify the original sender immediately by telephone or
by return e-mail and delete this message, along with any attachments, from your computer.

From: Ann Machado [mailto:amachado@portlandmaine.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, February 15, 2017 9:03 AM

To: Ann Tucker

Subject: Sign permit 2017-00158 - 180 park Ave

[Quoted text hidden]

Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or city employees about
government business may be classified as public records. There are very few exceptions. As a result, please be
advised that what is written in an e-mail could be released to the public and/or the media if requested.
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